
The renovation of 
the Great Barrington 
Branch of Lee Bank is 
starting to take shape! 
We are fortunate to 
have been able to 
stay open during the 
renovation process. 
Our ATM and Night 
Drop are up and run-
ning and can be ac-
cessed 24/7 on Main 
Street at the front of 
the branch. 

  Now that  the first 
phase of the renova-
tion (the front of the 
building) is nearing 
completion,  we look 
forward to moving 
operations  into the 
new space within the 
next month. Be sure to 
check out the progress 
as you walk by or when 
you are in for a visit! 
Next we will transition 
to Phase Two where 
the back half of the 
branch will continue 
renovation. 

 Chris Kinne, VP of 
Commercial Lending, 
and Bonnie Masefield, 
Mortgage Originator, 

will still be located 
and available at 291 
Main St, Suite 201 un-
til all renovations are 
complete.  We want 

to thank our custom-
ers who have been in-
credibly patient and un-
derstanding through-
out this process.

Lee Bank renovation  
makes progress
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Construction on the Lee Bank branch on Main Street in 
Great Barrington continues.


